Restoration of Lienz Memorial Chapel

Dedicated in 1971 to the memory of the victims of the tragic events that took place at Lienz, Austria in
May and June of 1945, the St. John the Baptist Memorial Chapel, located at St. Vladimir's Memorial
Cemetery in Jackson, New Jersey, has suffered the effects of time, weather, and vandalism.

The Kuban Cossacks Library & Museum has undertaken the urgently needed restoration of the Chapel.
Phase one of the Chapel restoration, which includes replacement of the Chapel’'s crumbling brick
exterior and entryway, has now been completed.

The next phases of the Chapel’s restoration are currently being planned, and include: resurfacing of the
Chapel’s metal roof, re-gilding of the cross and cupola that top the chapel, replacement of the Chapel
windows, repair or replacement of the Chapel entry door, as well as repairs and improvements to the
Chapel’sinterior.

To learn more about the tragic events that occured at Lienz and what Count Nikolai Tolstoy-Miloslavsky
called "the worst war-crime that ever took place in British history’, please visit KubanCossacks.org.

Your Supportis Important
@

If you prefer to donate by check, please make
checks payable to "Kuban Cossacks Corp.”

Checks may be mailed to:

Chapel Restoration Fund
Kuban Cossacks Library & Museum
47 East Third Street
Howell, NJ 07731
United States of America

Donations to the Chapel Restoration Fund
may be made by check or credit card
at KubanCossacks.org or by scanning the
QR code at the right with your smart phone.
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